
Newsletter 
 

Upcoming Dates 

2025-2026 INSET DAYS:   

Monday 1st and  

Tuesday 2nd September 

Monday 3rd November 2025 
Monday 5th January 2026 

Monday 20th July 2026 
Please note the 6th INSET day will 

be taking place on Friday 12th June 
2026 

Wednesday 3rd September:   

School opens for pupils: reception  

children in full time  

Thursday 4th September at 9.30 am: 
September’s Nursery Group A: to 

start school  
Friday 5th September at  

9.30 am: 
September’s Nursery Group B to start 

school 

Monday 15th September:   

September’s Nursery Group A+B to 

start school every morning. 

Wednesday 24th September:   

Nasal flu spray 

Thursday 23rd October:   

Kittle  

individual/sibling photographs 

Friday 24th October:   

School closes for half term. 

Monday 3rd November:  

School closed INSET day 

Tuesday 4th November:   

School opens 

Thursday 11th December: 

Christmas jumper day 

Friday 19th December: 

School closes for Christmas holidays 

Monday 5th January 2026: 

School closed INSET day 

Tuesday 6th January 2026:   

School opens for spring term    

 

Weekly Attendance 
 

 

Dydd Gwener 11th July 2025 

Class 1 

 

88.5% 

Class 2 98.2% 

Class 3 93.5% 

Class 4 94% 
  

Day Event 
 

Dydd Llun 

 

14th July 

WEEK 3 

Newydd School Menu 
 

 

 

Piano lessons 

 
 

Dydd Mawrth 

 

15th July 

 

 

Summer  “End of Year” Party  

for 

Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 - 

Please come in party clothes. 

 

Dydd Mercher 

 

16th July 

 

 

Guitar lessons 
 

Class 3 PE kits please 

 
Class 4 Play.  

Class 4 parents are invited to watch the play 

during the afternoon.  

1.30 pm start, please arrive from 1.15 pm 

 

Dydd Iau 

 

17th July 

 

NO Forest School  

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Lunch—year 6’s to 

wear their own clothes today please 

 

Dydd Gwener 

18th July 

End of year Service 9.30 am  

at St John’s Church.  

Everyone welcome. 

 

Year 6 families are invited for  

morning teas and coffees after  

the service. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Ezra, Alivia, Evelyn,  

Oscar, Toby, Myles, Evie, Samuel, Lily and Mr Morgan 

for having their poems being entered into the  

Young Writer’s Poetry anthology!   

Bendigedi pawb! 



Summer Music Magic!  

One of our pupils had an amazing time at the    

Hawarden Primary School’s Summer Concert to 

showcase her brilliant musical talent. 

Alma, took part as a member of the Theatr      

Clwyd Junior Wind Band. She even played a    

beautiful solo of Lord of the Dance! She had a 

great time and played so confidently.  

“I went to church and after a lot of practice, I per-

formed Lord of the Dance.  My dad played the   

guitar instead of a backing track.  I played the 

clarinet and wore my school uniform to represent 

St John’s.  I had a brilliant time.” 

Well done, Alma! 

 

 
Please remember to join the Summer Reading Challenge either 

online or at your local library! 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

Welcome Back & Exciting News!  

We were delighted to welcome the 
Bondugulapti family visiting from Abu      

Dhabi.   It was wonderful to see them again! 

Also, congratulations to Surya, who is       
embarking on an exciting journey into    

medicine. We wish Surya all the best in this 
inspiring career path! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

